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The friends are made up of Officers and committee members The Officers are Chairperson, 
Secretary and Treasurer in some cases vices are also appointed for these positions, all 
positions are voluntary. Every parent who has a child at the school is a member of the friends 
but only those appointed are on the committee, all members are welcome and encouraged to 
attend meetings and help out at events, whenever possible.	Our aim is to raise money for 
additional activities and goods whilst providing a range of events for parents and children to 
enjoy. Of course all events need to be approved by the school. 

Over the past 12 months we have done lots of varied events and my thanks goes out to all the 
parents and teachers that have helped.  None of the events would be possible without you.  

2015 saw lots of good events, the main event being the Summer Fete. Special Thank you to 
Mr Jones, Ms Taylor and Ms Chamberlain for going in the stocks, the most 
popular attraction of the event. 

Unfortunately we had to cancel the Chip and Quiz night in October due to 
lack interest, we are aware that being unable to bring alcohol into the 
school has been putting some people off attending.  

Frozen Fridays were again very popular with both children and 
adults. The Easter competition gave the children a chance to 
show off their artistic talent and again we were again delighted 
to see all the entries. The chocolate, Father’s day and Mother’s 
day shops were all a success for the second year in a row, 
although all a lot of hard work the children love them. Our first 
family disco was well received with one child telling Mrs 
Shepherd it was ‘the best night ever’. 

Thanks to everyone’s efforts we managed to purchase several items on the schools wish list, 
including but not limited to: Football Goals, Authors Chairs, Christmas Panto, Gazebo’s and 
lots of board games. 

I know this year has been extremely hard for all those active on the current committee trying 
to juggle parental, work and voluntary commitments and I have to say a huge thank you for 
keeping going. Hopefully 2016 will see lots of new faces and many more helpers on the 
friends committee.	

																


